AUSTRALIAN ENERGY
— REGULATOR

Level 17, Casselden
2 Lonsdale Street

Melbourne Vic 3000

7 December 2017 GPO Box 520
Melbourne Vic 3001

tel: (03) 9290 1800

Nigel Collins fax: (03) 9663 3699
Level 22 Santos Place WWW.aCCe.gov.au

32 Turbot Street
Brisbane, Queensland 4001

Dear Mr Collins

Part 23 Exemption Application (submitted 15 November 2017) for GLNG Gas
Transmission Pipeline

| refer to your application for an exemption under Part 23 of the National Gas Rules (NGR)
for the GLNG Gas Transmission Pipeline, licence numbers PL 166, 167 and 168 (Qld). The
AER received the application on 15 November 2017.

The AER has assessed the application and the information provided and has determined:
To grant the GLNG Gas Transmission Pipeline Category 1 and 2 exemptions.

The exemptions to expire on 13 July 2030 (the same date as the 15 year no coverage
exemption provided by the Commonwealth Minister).

As set out in Rule 585(8) please notify the AER without delay if circumstances change such
that the pipeline is no longer qualifies for the exemptions.

Rule 585 requires the AER to establish, publish and maintain a register of exemptions. Your
application of 15 November will be published in the register.

Please do not hesitate in contacting me if | can be of any further assistance
(sebastian.roberts@aer.gov.au or 03 9290 1895).

Yours sincerely

Sebastian Roberts
General Manager
Network Expenditure

Sent by email on: 07.12.2017



